
Marvin Lambrecht 
 
My two concerns have to do with potential health effects and air quality.
I would request that the Department review relevant scientific information and seek opinion from
independent experts before rending a decision. 

Safety and clean air should be the standard used as the standard for decisions.

Thank You Marvin Lambrecht
 


